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The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a workshop to which 

all persons are invited. 

UNDOCKETED MATTER: Commission review of ten-year site plans of 

electric utilities. 

DATE AND TIME: 9:30 a.m., Friday, August 16, 2002. 

PLACE: Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade 

Way, Tallahassee, Florida. 

PURPOSE: The purpose of this workshop is to afford an opportunity 

for public comment on the ten-year site plans submitted by 

Florida's utilities. At the workshop, the utilities will describe 

their plans, the key assumptions underlying the plans, and the 

impact of demand-side management goals on the plans. The Florida 

Reliability Coordinating Council will present the Peninsular 

Florida Load and Resource Plan and the Peninsular Florida 

Reliability Assessment. A copy of the agenda for this workshop may 

be obtained by writing to the Director, Division of the Commission 

Clerk and Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak !3rQulevard, 
r­... 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850. Any person with ; questions 

concerning this workshop should contact Michael Haff at (850) 413­

6684. 
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impaired, please contact t h e  Florida Public Service Commission 

using the Flo r ida  Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955- 

8771 (TDD). 




